March 5, 2010

Mike Feldman

COUNCILLOR - To: Coul}cillor Maria Augimeri, Chair and all members of North York
Community Council

Re: Item NY32.50, Final Report — Downsviéw Area Secondary
City Hall Plan Review

Dear colleagues:
I am writing to express my support for a deferral of this report.
I believe that there is more work to be done to ensure we are putting

forward the best plan possible. There are several issues that affect my
community which require further discussion.

Consutuency Office

Were I able to attend today’s Community Council meeting, I would
vote strongly in favour of a deferral of this application.

Sincerely,

Mike Feldman
Councillor Ward 10
North York Centre




